
Dear Donor, 
 
Thank you so much for designating “charity name” to benefit from your WCCF Gives 
donation. By supporting us, you are helping to “insert charity mission or charitable 
program.” 
 
We invite you to learn more about our organization by visiting our website “charity 
website” or Facebook page, or by calling us at “charity phone number.” 
 
The Community Foundation has already designated September 9, 2015 for next year’s 
Gives Day and we hope that you will again designate “charity name” to benefit from 
your gift. 
 
Your gift has made a difference for “charity name.” 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 


